
The Voyage of the Beagle

Interesting Fact
In 1831, Charles Darwin was invited to join the HMS Beagle on a world trip of discovery; it left 
port in Plymouth in England on 27th December 1831. On 31st May 1836, the Beagle landed 
at Simon’s Town, near Cape Town. Darwin spent 18 days in the Cape meeting up with an old 
friend, Sir John Herschel (a British astronomer), and investigating some of the local flora and 
fauna. He went on to publish the findings of his trip in a collection of books called  ‘Zoology of 
the Voyage of H.M.S. Beagle’.

Challenge
Scan this QR code and watch the short video about Charles 
Darwin. Write a short report about how the voyage on 
the Beagle changed Darwin’s life and how his journey 
changed the way we view the world today.
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